

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS (SOUTHWESTERN)



MEDICAL SCHOOL AT DALLAS

BOB FENLEY, DIRECTOR OF INFORMATION

JOHN WEEKS, ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR

DALLAS--Two professors from the Department of Medical Art and Visual Education at The University of Texas (Southwestern) Medical School won top honors at the 25th annual meeting of the Association of Medical Illustrators in Houston.

Bill Stenstrom, assistant professor of opthalmology and medical art, won the "Ralph Sweet" award for the outstanding piece of medical art submitted at the meeting.

Stenstrom added gold leaf to oil, water color and pencil to depict the "tapetal" structure in the eye of a collie dog. This structure, possessed by many animals, causes the eye to reflect light at night.

The Fine Art award at the meeting was won by Bill Winn, assistant professor of medical art, for an untitled watercolor landscape.

#